
SACRED HEART SCHOOL JOG-A-THON! 

Tuesday - January 29, 2019 @ 1:00 p.m. 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Catholic Schools Week is right around the corner, and among the festivities is the annual Sacred Heart Jog-A-Thon!  This is 

a fun event in which students raise funds for our school by collecting pledges and winning prizes!  The more $$$ you raise 

the more prizes you can win! 

1. PLEDGE MONEY 

• Pledge money will be due THE DAY OF JOG-A-THON. The only money collected after will be pledges 

on per laps ran/jogged basis. 

• Due date is Tuesday, January 29th. 

• Any students with per lap pledges will get their pledge sheets back the next day so they can collect any 

money still due.  These are due back no later than Feb 4th. 

• Attached is the pledge form along with an envelope to be used when collecting pledges. 

2. INDIVIDUAL PRIZES 

• Collecting $10 or more earns student a Free Dress pass. 

• Collecting $40 or more earns a Free Dress pass and a Sacred Heart School 2019 Jog-A-Thon shirt that 

students are able to wear on Spirit Days!!! 

• Collecting $100 or more will allow student to be entered into a drawing to win an iPad! 

• Student that raises the most donations will receive a $50 gift card of their choice. 

• Medals and $10 gift cards are awarded for most laps ran by boys and girls in each class. 

3. CLASS PRIZES 

• Pizza parties for classes that collect the most money and that runs most laps. 

4. VOLUNTEERS 

• We are in need of volunteers on the day of the event to set up, count laps, supervise children and show 

support! 

• We are counting on those who have helped in the past and welcome new parents.  It’s a great way to earn 

Participation Points and cheer on your kids. 

5. SPONSORS 

• Show your love for the school by becoming a sponsor and seeing your business or family name on the 

Sacred Heart School 2019 Jog-A-Thon shirts! Sponsor forms available in the office, or look for it in your 

Thursday Notes! 

All students have Free Dress on the day of the event. Please refer to the Parent/Student Handbook for dress code. 

THANK YOU!!! 

Contact Carrie Gosnell (209) 896-6677 with any questions or to volunteer. 


